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SPORTS PHYSICALS 

This is just a reminder that anyone playing a spring sport at Tolland High School must 

register online at www.familyid.com/tolland-public-schools or by going to the 

athletics page on the Tolland High School website and clicking on "Athletic Participation 

Registration and Forms." Additionally, all updated physical forms must be turned in to 

the THS nurse.   

 

PLEASE NOTE:  The deadline to register online for spring sports and to turn in 

necessary medical documents to the nurse is Monday, February 26th.  Anyone with 

questions regarding the registration process can email Athletic Supervisor Todd 

Zenczak at tzenczak@tolland.k12.ct.us. 

 

YEARBOOK ADVERTISEMENTS 
The deadline for purchasing advertisements for the yearbook has been extended until 

Friday, February 23. To purchase an advertisement, please go to YBPay.com and use 

the Tolland High School code of 10945818.  Upload your photos to 

community.lifetouch.com using the security code TFHSNG.  Be sure to indicate your 

child’s name in the file name when you upload. Email the text for your ad to: 

jfontaine@tolland.k12.ct.us.  Any questions, please contact Sue Fontaine at 

sfontaine@tolland.k12.ct.us or Jessica Fontaine at jfontaine@tolland.k12.ct.us. 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

February 12 - Booster Club Meeting - 7:00 p.m. - Main Office Conference Room 

February 15 - Open House (Snow Date) - 6:30 - 7:30 p.m.  

February 16 - Early Release - Faculty In-Service 

February 19 - President’s Day - No School 

February 26 - Spring Sports Online Registration and Physical Form Deadline 

February 28 - NHS Blood Drive

 
 

 

BOOSTER CLUB 

http://www.familyid.com/tolland-public-schools
mailto:tzenczak@tolland.k12.ct.us


The next meeting of the year will be held on Monday, February 12 at 7:00 p.m. in the 

THS main office conference room.  Please join us and learn more about the exciting 

events planned for the year.  If you have any questions, ideas, or comments, please 

contact Co-Presidents Diane Clokey at dbclokey@gmail.com or Jenn Dineen at 

jneccidineen@yahoo.com. 

 


